
January 13, 2010                    
Norrisville Rec. Council Meeting       
                                                           
Meeting began at 700pm        
                                                                                         
Elections will be held in June. All candidates’ names must be 
submitted to the nominating committee at the May meeting. As 
President, Brian Stoecker has appointed Sandy Janiski, Keith 
Comer, and Mike Hood to be on the committee.    
                                                   
Cindy Sheehan has notified the council that she will not seek 
another term as Treasurer. Brian Stoecker has nominated John 
Lawrence as the new treasurer. Other nominees are welcome.  
                                                                                    
Terry Moreland has notified the council that he will not seek 
another term as Vice President. Brian Stoecker has nominated 
Toby Marindin as the new Vice President. Other nominees are 
welcome.           
                                                                                                 
If Toby Marindin is elected new Vice President then there will be 
an opening on the Board of Directors. Nominees are welcome.  
                                                                                  
Norrisville’s vote was given back by the Harford County 
Recreation Councils Presidents at its meeting on January 12

th
. 

Thanks to Toby Marindin who covered for Brian at meetings and 
helped get our vote back.          
                                                                                          
A donation was made for $100.00 to a needy family in Norrisville 
for the holidays.          
                                                                                       
The county advised that maintenance on the baseball fields will be 
cut back this year because of budget cuts.     
                                                   
There will be an important County Executive budget meeting on 
January 26 from 6-8 pm at C Milton Wright High. All are 



encouraged to attend to support Parks and Rec.    
                                                                        
The new Norrisville Rec. Complex is on hold until 2012 because 
of  the current economic situation.      
                                                                         
Brian will meet with the Norrisville Elementary PTA in February 
to discuss a possible fund raising joint venture.    
                                                              
Adult basketball has a turnout of 15-20 players and is turning some 
away.           
                                                                         
Registration for indoor soccer: the amount of kids registered is 
down but the amount of adults is up.      
                                                                  
Baseball and girls softball registration is upcoming. See the 
website for info.          
                                                                       
Lisa advised that person(s) unknown are jamming up the vending 
machines with unauthorized coins. If this continues the machines 
could be pulled out.          
                                                           
Harford Tech students are volunteering to do certain projects. 
Norrisville was placed on the wish list.          
                                                                                          
Mike Hood brought up his concern on how teams are divided. 
Suggestions are welcome.         
                                                                    
Meeting concluded at 750 pm. Next meeting is March 10 at 700 
pm.            
                                                         
ATTENDANCE           
                                                                            
Brian Stoecker/President                                  
Terry Moreland/Vice President                                 
Mike Hood/Board of Directors                                                



Keith Comer/Board of Directors                                 
Lisa Emge/Parks and Rec.                                    
Lee Mundle/ Volleyball                                           
Joe Gast/Baseball                                   
Tom Dieter/Indoor Soccer                                          
John Lawrence/Golf                                     
Don Wiley/Horseshoes                                                                                              


